April 12, 2012

Dear John,

I am responding to your email you sent on April 2, 2012

Your latest email was an obvious threat to my job. I am not voluntarily resigning my position with the district.

Again, you are infringing on my privacy. You ignored my first response as if you never read it. Instead you are intimidating me with a second response and loss of my job if I do not provide what is illegal to you.

Obviously you are interested in the pursuit of a labor lawsuit.

You as manager are responsible to supply me with an accurate job description and it should up to date.

This document will sent to the Manager John Stroh and all Trustees of the district.

I am herby requesting The District Secretary Michelle Morgan to ensure each board member receives their individual copy of all correspondence. And I want a signed certified letter that each member received it.

Sincerely,

Tiffany Anderson